
 

 

 
 

According to article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act and 
its related legislation, MELIÁ HOTEL INTERNATIONAL S.A. makes public the 
following: 

 
SIGNIFICANT EVENT 

 

The Company entered into a Liquidity Contract on July 7, 2017 that will come into 
force on July 11th,2017, with GVC Gaesco Beka S.V. S.A.U. as its counterparty, 
in order to favor the liquidity of its transactions, the stability in the quotation of its 
shares and to amend the contract in order to comply with new regulations. In line 
with Circular 1/2017, April 26, 2017 from the Spanish National Securities Market 
Commission on Liquidity Contract regulation 
 
For the purposes of the provisions of section 2 (a) of the Fourth Rule of Circular 
1/2017, the following points are reported: 
 

• Stock: Melia shares  

• Markets in which the transactions will be carried out: Spanish regulated 
stock market, as established in Rule 3 of the aforementioned Circular of 
the CNMV. 

• Contract term: 12 months  

• Number of shares: 165.000  

• Cash: 2,1M€ 
 

 

 

 

Meliá Hotels International, S.A. 

Palma, July 10th 2017 

 


